
Autumn Term - Wb 2nd October 23
Headteacher: Mrs Nicola McArdleWEEKLY

We have lots happening over the next two weeks so please check out the
dates below so you don’t miss anything. 

Sunday 8th October - Family service at Clitheroe URC Church
Monday 9th October - Year 4 parents meeting for Waddow residential
Tuesday 10th October - World Mental Day - Wear Yellow (if in PE kit today, add yellow item)
Wednesday 11th October - Year 5 Bikeability
Thursday 12th October - Year 5 Bikeability
Thursday 12th October - Book Fair
Friday 13th October - Stay & Play We Are Going On A Bear Hunt
Monday 16th October - Harvest Worship led by Year 6
Tuesday 17th October - Ludo’s 2nd Birthday Party
Wednesday 18th October - Year 4 residential
Thursday 19th October - Year 4 residential
Thursday 19th October - FOBS Pumpkin festival
Thursday 19th October - FOBS Halloween Disco
Thursday 19th October - Year 3 Memory Cafe 1.30pm - All Grandparents welcome
Friday 20th October - Inset day - school closed

Flu Immunisation
Wednesday 1st November 2023

This year, all pupils have the option to receive either the nasal flu or injectable vaccination. 

Please can all parents access the link below to select the green YES for the nasal, the purple

YES for the injection or no if you do not wish your child to have either vaccination.  

The link is now open and will close on 24th October. 

 https://nhsimms.azurewebsites.net/session/abde0dd9



Headteacher Awards

THIS WEEK

Rooted in God's love, everyone growing together to be the best that we can be.

Stars of the Week

Sycamore class have been learning how to create

interest with Chiaroscuro effects



THIS WEEK

Book Fair Thurs 12th - 17th Oct  

3.30 -3.45. Card machine available 

Memory Café 
Sycamore Class will be hosting a Memory Café on the afternoon of

Thursday 19th October. We would like to invite any grandparents to

attend, who would be happy to talk to the children about their

experiences of primary school. This is to link in with the work we have

been doing in class about the history of the school.

If you are interested in attending, please call or email the office.

Tea and biscuits will be provided!

Mrs Rosinski

Many pupils asked for Let's Go Sing forms this week. 

Please return these to the school office by Monday 9th. Thank you!


